TOWN FATHERS FORUM MONDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 1975

Chairman Taft convened the 103rd session of the Town Fathers Forum at 8:00 p.m. and announced that the first order of business would be the Warrant Review for the December 15 Special Town Meeting, to be followed by any item of business relating to various boards or committees, and that tonight's Forum would feature a presentation by Victor Neumeier of photographs and slides relating to Sudbury's Bicentennial activities.

WARRANT REVIEW - DECEMBER 15 SPECIAL TOWN MEETING

Chairman Taft called the December 15 Special Town Meeting Warrant Review to order, and speakers for motions, presentations, and reports were identified for each article.

MR. LIND, MRS. LANGMUIR - CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Mr. Lind presented the Selectmen, on behalf of the Town, with a check from the Commonwealth of Massachusetts in the amount of \$208,000.00 for Self-Help reimbursement relating to the purchase of the Hulbert, Davis, and Boston Edison Land.

Mrs. Langmuir reported that the Town has owned these lands for less than a year, but that volunteer groups have cut more than $2\frac{1}{2}$ miles of trails for cross-country skiing and tobogganing and invited their use by the Townspeople.

MR. MCNALLY - PLANNING BOARD

Mr. McNally reported that the roads in the Woodlane II subdivision have been completed as a result of recent court action.

MRS. SCHROEDER - LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS

Mrs. Schroeder announced that the League of Women Voters will hold a public meeting with the Selectmen and representatives of the Committee on Town Administration on Wednesday, December 3 at 8:00 p.m. in the Lower Town Hall on the subject of the Selectmen's article to rescind the vote of the 1963 Annual Town Meeting establishing the Highway Commission.

MR. NEUMEIER

Selectman Powers introduced Mr. Victor Neumeier, who presented a special program of slides and photographs taken for the purpose of recording the Town of Sudbury during its Bicentennial activities.

At the conclusion of his presentation, Mr. Neumeier was presented with two engraved pewter trays he had won as prizes in the recent photographic contest sponsored by the Massachusetts Selectmen's Association.

Chairman Taft adjourned the Forum at 9:00 p.m. for coffee and informal viewing of Mr. Neumeier's photographs.